
 

 

Belize Port Authority  

to Host  

Stakeholder Consultation  
 

Belize City, Belize – August 24, 2021 – the General Public and Maritime 

Stakeholders are hereby informed that a public consultation will be held to 

validate the Belize Port Authority’s National Draft Ports Policy. 

We would like to invite you to attend our virtual consultation workshop via Zoom 

to be held on Thursday, September 2, 2021 at 10:00am 

Virtual link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87608788214?pwd=QVlqZERSVTZ5eGpjS2NzWjBLTGVHUT09 

The General Public and Maritime Stakeholders are hereby informed that the 

National Draft Ports Policy is available for public review and examination, at the 

Belize Port Authority’s Headquarters or on our Website: www.portauthority.bz 

and Facebook page. 

Written comments are invited and can be submitted to the Belize Port Authority’s 

email at bzportauth@btl.net. 

 

 
“Maritime Service, Security & Efficiency” 
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